
 

 

Standards Announcement 
Project 2015-10 Single Points of Failure 
 
Draft Reliability Standard Audit Worksheet (RSAW) Posted for Industry Comment 
through April 23, 2018 
 
Now Available 
 
The draft RSAW for TPL-001-5 – Transmission System Planning Performance Requirements is 
posted on the project page for industry comment through 8 p.m. Eastern, Monday, April 23, 2018. 
Submit feedback regarding the draft RSAW to RSAWfeedback@nerc.net. 

  

For more information or assistance, contact Senior Standards Developer, Latrice Harkness (via email) or at 
(404) 446-9728. 
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